TOWN OF LITCHFIELD



OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN
74 West Street ~ P.O. Box 488
Litchfield, Connecticut 06759-0488
Phone 860-567-7550 ~ Fax 860-567-7552
www.townoflitchfield.org



February 19, 2020

Ms Carol Bramley Litchfield Planning & Zoning Commission P. O. Box 488 Litchfield, CT 06759

Re: Zoning Regulations Amendments

Dear Ms Bramley:

The Board of Selectmen, at its recent meeting on February 16, 2021, listened to the presentation by Dr. Dennis Tobin, Land Use Administrator and you as Chairman of the Planning and Zoning Commission regarding the several text amendments as listed in your referral letter dated January 5, 2021.

After questions and discussion, the Board was satisfied with the changes and officially confirm and concur with the revised amendments to the Planning and Zoning Regulations.

Thank you for your presentation and clarification on questions raised.

Sincerely,

LITCHFIELD BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Denise Raap First Selectman

ac c: BOS